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Discontinuance Notice for Littelfuse IGBT power modules 

 

To whom it may concern, 

Littelfuse would like to notify you of discontinuance of IGBT power modules.  

 

Reason for Change: Long lead time and unstable supply from chip supplier / low demand 

Effective date: September 7th, 2021 

Last time buy: N/A 

 

No alternative or recommended solution offered :  

MG06100S-BN4MM MG12100S-BN2MM MG17100S-BN4MM 

MG06150S-BN4MM MG12150S-BN2MM MG1750S-BN4MM 

MG06300D-BN4MM MG12150W-XN2MM MG1775S-BN4MM 

MG06400D-BN4MM MG12200D-BN2MM  

MG0675S-BN4MM MG12300D-BN2MM  

 

This communication letter is for your information and acknowledgement.  

 

If you have any other questions or concerns, please contact your local Littelfuse sales representative or 

Product Manager below for further assistance. 

 

Best Regards, 

Pascal DUCLUZEAU  

Product Marketing Manager, Power Modules • Semiconductor Marketing (Lo, Med, Hi) Power 

Littelfuse Europe GmbH. 

PDUCLUZEAU@Littelfuse.com 
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